EDUCATION SUBCOMMITTEE MINUTES

MAY 6, 2015

Present: Mary Ellen McDermott, Elaine McMurray, Kash Husain, Carrie Dodman, Rob Campbell (acting chair)

Suggested topics for future Lunch & Learns included presentations on relationships between persons with disabilities and their families. Presentations providing information on sources of assistance that are available to persons with disabilities would also be valuable. Other topics we would like to include were short distance travel as well as promotion of events within London.

At events where the City already has a booth we will see if we can include ourselves in their displays. Events such as the Forest City Road Races and Main Street London, as well as events scheduled at Victoria Park, attract massive crowds where we can build the community's awareness of what we do.

Another opportunity to become better known would be to make presentations at service organizations on how they could provide assistance to persons with disabilities.

We will now review what display materials we have available so we can be prepared for upcoming events.